The Evergreen State College
Olympia, Washington 28505

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE FOR FURTHER INFORMATION

February 10, 1973 Judy Prentice, 753-3125

More than 250 off-campus supervisers of student interns from The Evergreen
State College have been invited to a half-day workshop on the college campus Feb. 16.

Representing all segments of business, governmental agencies, and public and
private service organizations, the off-campus supervisers will hear a discussion of
Evergreen's Cooperative Education program by its director, Ken Donohﬁe, and will be
welcomed to the college by President Charles J. McCann.

Olympia City Superviser G. Eldon Marshall, will serve as guest speaker
for the event scheduled to begin at 1 p.m. in Room 110 of the College Activities
Building. Purpose of the workshop is to "acquaint supervisers with the educational
objectives and teaching methodology of both the college and the internship program,"

according to Donohue, who is coordinating the conference.
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